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The University of Utah’s School of Computing 
has deep roots in Utah’s burgeoning technology 
community. We want to partner with the private 
sector in creating value in Utah. 

How can the School of Computing help 
advance your business?
The School of Computing is committed to helping 
advance the state’s economic development and 
IT initiatives. It is a high priority that we partner 
with the private sector to develop a highly skilled 
workforce capable of meeting the demands of an 
ever-changing technology ecosystem.

Do you have diversity or other pipeline issues? 
Whether you want to hire new graduates or 
continue the education of your existing workforce, 
we have solutions.

For more information, please contact John R. 
Melchi, Director of Business Development at 
217-202-5647 or melchi@cs.utah.edu. 

How we can advance your business:
•     On site continuing education
•     Internships
•     Career Expo
•     Capstone Projects
•     Sponsored Research
•     Diversity Partnerships

WHAT COMPUTING AND DATA CHALLENGES ARE YOU FACING?
The School of Computing is nationally recognized 
as a Tier 1 research organization. We have 
world-class teaching faculty who are devoted to 
providing Utah students with a highly respected 
and sought-after education in computing and 
data science. 
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